
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
  

 

 

     

 

 

 

   

 

   
               

               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 
 
 
 
 

 

         

Arley Primary School 

Gun Hill 

                New Arley                              

Nr Coventry                                            

CV7 8HB 

            Tel: 01676 233 105                           

 

Dear friends and families,  

 

So the last week of term has come and gone, 

rather quickly and packed with excitement! All 

around school we've seen Christmas cards and 

calendars being made. I hope you enjoy receiving 

these at home as I know how hard the children 

have been working on them.  

 

Last week we saw the Early Years nativity and this 

week, it was the Key Stage 1 children performing 

their nativity. What an incredible nativity, 

highlighting confidence, acting and singing skills as 

well as comedy moments throughout. Thank you 

to all the families that were able to attend. Seeing 

all the adults join in with 'The Twelve Days of 

Christmas' was brilliant and had us all laughing and 

smiling. Thank you also to all of the children in 

Years 1 and 2 for working incredibly hard and to 

their teachers, who I know have dedicated so much 

time and effort into making this the success that it 

was.  

 

Wishing everyone a Happy Christmas and a well-

deserved rest. It's been a very long term and 

seeing the progress made across school has been 

fantastic to be a part of.  

 

Best wishes  

Mrs Parkes  

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance week ending 22nd December 

 

 
Nursery = 82% 

Reception =91% 

Year 1 = 88% 

Year 2 =92% 

Year 3 =95% 

Year 4 = 87% 

Year 5 =89% 

Year 6 =88% 

   

 

The total attendance for 

the school this week is 90% 

which is 6% off the school 

target of 96%. 

 

 

          

 

                            
 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the week 

 

Year 1 – Eli 

Year 2 – Kyra 

Year 3 – Alyssa 

Year 4 –Lisa 

Year 5 – Millie-Bow 

Year 6 - Olly 

 

100% Attendance Raffle Winners 

 

Congratulations to George, Henrietta, 

Cyrus & Theo for winning the raffle for 

having 100% attendance. 



   

   
 

            
 
 
 



 
 

 

This week the children in Nursery and Reception have enjoyed a magical trip on the Polar 

express.  During this very special Christmas adventure to the North Pole the children 

enjoyed some refreshments served by our very own waiters and even had some 

acrobatics from Mrs Orton. The children sang, coloured and imagined their way through 

this special magical experience and everyone had a wonderful day. 


